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WITHOUT PREJUDICE

pamee—-1 am totally against the proposed building; this is over-development.
The builders don't live in this very congested area, and they care nothing
at all about the environment, only about the money they hope to earn.

I earnestly hope that Mr Rob Brew will throw this foolish scheme out.

Truly yours,




